
The Tennessee Department of Health has immunization requirements for those who attend college. In 

compliance with this law, and in an attempt to maintain a safe and healthy campus environment for our 

students, faculty, and staff, Union University requires that all entering students provide documented 

proof of having immunity or having been immunized for MMR, Varicella, and Meningitis ACYW unless 

medically contraindicated. In such cases, a qualified physician shall certify that administration of such 

immunization would be harmful to the student involved. Parents or guardians (or the student if over 18 

years old) may file a statement with Union Health Services that the immunizations and other 

preventative measures conflict with the parents’, guardians’, or individual’s religious tenets and 

practices, affirmed under the penalties of perjury. (TCA Section 49-6-5001). 

Effective December 1, 2022, all students must submit their immunization documents to UU Health 

Services prior to moving on to campus. 
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Union University and Tennessee Department of Health REQUIRES the following vaccines: 

¶ 2 doses of MMR (Measles, Mumps, and Rubella) administered on or after the first birthday or a 

positive serology test proving immunity of all 3 illnesses. 

¶ 2 doses of Varicella
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